


24777 Holl Road 
Malin, Or 97632


January 9, 2023

                                                                                                
Dear 2023 Jackpot Sponsors:

The 33rd Klamath Jackpot Steer and Heifer Show is around the corner! It has become a much-anticipated event for Klamath Basin youth who have 4-H or FFA beef projects.  This show provides valuable experiences, and a fun day, for some great kids.  It is possible only because of donations of money, merchandise, and time, from supporters.  We certainly hope that you can help, again this year.

The project goal for most of these young people is to compete at the county fair.  This jackpot show is a one-day event, which provides a unique opportunity for youngsters to gain experience and confidence, toward that goal.  It also helps encourage them to stay active with their project animals throughout the summer. 

This year’s event will be held at the Klamath County Fairgrounds, on Sunday, June 19, 2022.  We expect about 100 entries, representing exhibitors from throughout Oregon and two or three neighboring states.

Please, help us help these youngsters to achieve their goals, by becoming a sponsor.  We encourage and welcome donations of any size, and all sponsors will be recognized by the show announcer, throughout the day.  Major sponsors are also invited to have a banner or display at the show.

New this year, we are inviting individuals and businesses to have a booth at the Jackpot! However, space is limited. There is no vendor fee or contract. 

Thank you for your continuous support!

Sincerely,

Jolene R. Moxon
Klamath Jackpot Manager
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